966 MEMORANDUM FOR: Director of Central Intelligence : Deputy Director for Support 10 JUN 1968 THROUGH SUBJECT Attendance at FBI National Police Academy 1. This memorandum is for your information and transmits a letter of commendation to the Director of the Federal Bureau of Investigation regarding Subject attendance at the FBI National Police Academy. 2. As you will recall, you were instrumental in arranging for the attendance of an Agency representative at the FBI National Police Academy Session which was held between 7 March and 25 May 1966. Pursuant to these arrangements, 25X1 of the Office of Security was hominated and accepted for participation in this course. 25X1 3. I am pleased to inform you that successfully completed this course and found it very stimulating and rewarding. 25X1 Howard J Director of Security Attachment

CROWP 1 Excluded from automatic Approved For Release 2003/05/2

25X1

STATINTL Approved For Release 2003/05/27 : CIA-RDP84-00780R001500100052-0